Claydon-Bone, Gary

From: ***** ck** **¥*@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 04 June 2022 13:37

To: Trees <trees@southampton.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref:T2-743

Re:Tree Preservation Order for Victor Court, Thornhill Park Road, Thornhill.

I am writing on behalf of Mrs **** ** Victor Court regarding the Tree which is right outside her flat.
The Flat is affected by the tree making it extremely dark and she has to have her light on most of the
day.

The darkness not only affects her but the rest of the residents along the front of the building where the
trees are situated.

In an ideal world we would like the tree cut down. You will also find that where the tree is so close the
roots are now under the building.

We would appreciate a thorough inspection, which includes visits to the properties.

Yours Sincerely
*¥*% x*x* (Daughter)



